Richard Riess
A 088-664-582
1705 E. Hanna Rd
Eloy, AZ 85131

4-7-2011

Attn: Marie Dextraze, Consul
Consulate General of Canada
550 S. Hope St, 9th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071

Re: prior issuance of travel document

Dear Miss. Dextraze:

In your letter dated December 17, 2010 you had stated that you had previously
issued a travel document in my name. I wonder if you may inform me what
information ICE had provided you that resulted in the issuance of a travel
document without proof of Canadian citizenship. I have been trying to obtain
this information from ICE (through M chael Leal ) but they are, obviously,
being very uncooperative.

I thank you for your time and assistance and I look forward to receiving your
prompt response.

Sincerely,
/

s

Ri Riess



